BSPA ARTICLE FOR THE BUCKDEN ROUNDABOUT – JULY 2011

I am the Buckden Surgery representative on the Huntingdon Patient Congress (HPC) and as such I have in the past requested feedback from patients on a variety of issues – alas with little or no result.   Patient views and opinions are increasingly being sought and will have an influence on how future clinical services are delivered locally.   The HPC, both Doctors Consortia and Hinchingbrooke Hospital are anxious for ideas and constructive suggestions on how best to develop primary care policy with patients needs at the centre.   Healthcare professionals remain determined to deliver clinically safe, high quality care in these financially very straitened times.  Would anyone interested in providing their views please contact me in the first instance.  Of especial value would be the ideas of those with chronic medical conditions and those with experience of elderly care services. 
Our Consortium of GPs, Hunts Care Partnership is the largest in the Huntingdon area with many more Surgeries outside, looking to join.  Mutual goals are also being discussed with Hunts Health as logic dictates they will eventually amalgamate and speak with one powerful voice to deliver economy of scale in commissioning and a streamlined service.

As I write, damaging delays to the signing of the contract to manage Hinchingbrooke Hospital are proving hugely frustrating for Circle and hospital staff.  Speculation abounds but it would appear this delay originates within the Coalition at Westminster.  It is vital momentum should not be lost and this is definitely not in the interests of hospital staff morale or the people in the Huntingdon area.

Sue Paul [Tel. 811650]
